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The National MPS Society respectfully request that the Appropriations Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies include full funding for the newly-enacted Cures Acceleration Network in the Fiscal Year (FY) 2011 Labor-HHS appropriations bill.





The National MPS Society exists to find cures for MPS and related diseases.  We provide hope and support for affected individuals and their families through research, advocacy and awareness of these devastating disorders.


Contact:  Ernest Dummann, President, 919.806.0101, ernie@mpssociety.org


Background:  The CAN Act seeks to cut the time between scientific discovery and the development of promising new drugs and therapies. It establishes CAN within the Office of the Director of the National Institutes of Health (NIH) and authorizes new grant-making mechanisms to more quickly move discoveries from the lab into the next generation of therapies.  CAN will help coordinate the efforts of all stakeholders in the drug development process including patient advocacy organizations and agencies outside of the NIH to move discoveries forward. The law also includes the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) in the work that CAN will undertake, providing a crucial link between the NIH and the drug approval process.


 Status:  The Cures Acceleration Network (CAN) was enacted as part of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (Section 10409 of P.L. 111-148), signed into law on March 23rd.  CAN is a vital new approach to moving high need medical cures through the development pipeline faster – giving hope to millions of patients and their families throughout the country.


Solution:  We request that, consistent with section 402C(g)(1) of the CAN Act, be fully funded for FY 2011 and that the funds be made available until expended. This will allow the NIH to begin implementation of CAN, establish the CAN Board, analyze the research needs, and start the process of making the kinds of translational grants that will get new drugs and therapies to those who most need them.


The National MPS Society is greatly encouraged that a commitment has been made to medical innovation and the acceleration of new treatments and therapies for millions of Americans living with disease.  We again urge you to appropriate funds for the Cures Acceleration Network so that this important life�saving work can get underway as quickly as possible.
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